Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

From: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

Sent: April 4, 2018 11:49 AM

To: Cochrane, Marlene EMPR:EX

Subject: RE: Meeting Request : Haida Gwaii Renewable Energy Consortium

As far as | am concerned the meeting hasn’t been confirmed, they never responded to my email.

Kate Duncan

Administrative Coordinator to the Honourable Michelle Mungall
Minister of Energy Mines and Petroleum Resources
T:250-387-2201

E: kate.duncan@gov.bc.ca

From: Cochrane, Marlene EMPR:EX

Sent: Wednesday, April 4, 2018 11:44 AM

To: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

Subject: Q: Meeting Request : Haida Gwaii Renewable Energy Consortium

Hi Kate. Did James want a pre-brief today for this meeting? (I believe we offered him one last week.) Thanks.

Marlene Cochrane

Executive Coordinator | Deputy Minister’s Office
Ministry of Energy, Mines and Petroleum Resources
Victoria | British Columbia

Phone (778) 698 7254

From: Minister, EMPR EMPR:EX

Sent: Wednesday, March 28, 2018 2:47 PM

To: Cochrane, Marlene EMPR:EX

Subject: FW: Meeting Request : Haida Gwaii Renewable Energy Consortium

Hi Marlene,

James has decided to take this meeting as the Minister isn’t available to meet. He would like to have a staff member
attend with him and is wondering if a pre-brief would be needed. | have touched base with the requester and suggested
April 4™, | will forward along more details once | have them.\

Thanks

Kate Duncan

Administrative Coordinator to the Honourable Michelle Mungall
Minister of Energy Mines and Petroleum Resources

T: 250-387-2201

E: kate.duncan@gov.bc.ca

From: Mark Baggio [mailto:mbaggio@nrstor.com]
Sent: Tuesday, March 27, 2018 9:59 AM
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To: Minister, EMPR EMPR:EX
Cc: Ron MacDonald
Subject: Meeting Request : Haida Gwaii Renewable Energy Consortium

Dear Minister Mungall,

Please find attached a letter with meeting request from Haida Gwaii Renewable Energy Consortium.
Look forward to hearing from you.

Talk soon,

Mark Baggio

Vice President

Partnerships, Remote Communities and Mines

NRStor Inc.
C: 647 909 5053

MaRS Centre, Heritage Building
101 College Street, Suite 345
Toronto, Ontario M5G 1L7
NRStor.com | Twitter | LinkedIn
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Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

From: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX
Sent: April 5, 2018 8:23 AM

To: Cochrane, Marlene EMPR:EX
Cc: McNish, James EMPR:EX
Subject: RE: April 10 Meetings

Hi Marlene,

Can we please set up the prebreif for the Chief Frank meeting, | will find out today if it is needed but lets set it up with
the assumption it will be a yes. Will we be receiving brefing notes for the weekend binder today?

Kate Duncan

Administrative Coordinator to the Honourable Michelle Mungall
Minister of Energy Mines and Petroleum Resources
T:250-387-2201

E: kate.duncan@gov.bc.ca

From: Cochrane, Marlene EMPR:EX
Sent: Wednesday, April 4, 2018 12:31 PM
To: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

Cc: McNish, James EMPR:EX

Subject: April 10 Meetings

Hi Kate. Please let me know if you would like staff at the pre-brief and meeting with Chief Frank. (If so, it would be
Simon, Dave, and possibly Les.) Thanks.

Marlene Cochrane

Executive Coordinator | Deputy Minister’s Office
Ministry of Energy, Mines and Petroleum Resources
Victoria | British Columbia

Phone (778) 698 7254

From: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

Sent: Tuesday, April 3, 2018 12:34 PM
To: Cochrane, Marlene EMPR:EX

Cc: McNish, James EMPR:EX

Subject: RE: April 10 Meetings

Hi Marlene,

The joint meeting with the ministers for right now is just for the Ministers, no ministry staff is needed as it is going to be
very informal.

I am checking with Rob in regards to the Chief Frank meeting, we will need BN and staff for the prebreif but | am unsure
about the topic at this moment and | will have to get back to you on that.

Thanks
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Kate Duncan

Administrative Coordinator to the Honourable Michelle Mungall
Minister of Energy Mines and Petroleum Resources

T: 250-387-2201

E: kate.duncan@gov.bc.ca

From: Cochrane, Marlene EMPR:EX
Sent: Tuesday, April 3, 2018 12:27 PM
To: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

Cc: McNish, James EMPR:EX

Subject: April 10 Meetings

Hi Kate. Just checking on a couple of meetings scheduled for April 10:
1. Chief Elmer Frank. Les believes it might be regarding clean energy. Please let me know if you require a BN and
staff, and if so, please provide meeting topics.
2. Joint Ministers Meeting re: Wet’suwet’en. Dave and Simon should attend this meeting. Simon will provide an
updated power point. Dave also suggest a pre-brief be arranged with them.

Thanks.

Marlene Cochrane

Executive Coordinator | Deputy Minister’s Office
Ministry of Energy, Mines and Petroleum Resources
Victoria | British Columbia

Phone (778) 698 7254
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Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

From: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

Sent: April 5, 2018 2:01 PM

To: Cochrane, Marlene EMPR:EX
Subject: RE: april 16th lunch with crystal smith
Hi Marlene,

The Minister does not want the lunch staffed or have a pre-breif. It is supposed to be a causal lunch. | will still take BN’s
just in case though.

Thanks

Kate Duncan

Administrative Coordinator to the Honourable Michelle Mungall
Minister of Energy Mines and Petroleum Resources

T: 250-387-2201

E: kate.duncan@gov.bc.ca

From: Cochrane, Marlene EMPR:EX

Sent: Wednesday, April 4, 2018 12:07 PM
To: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

Subject: april 16th lunch with crystal smith

Hi Kate. Simon and Dave would attend the lunch. The pre-brief at 11:45 also works for them. (Please confirm they are to
be at both.) Thanks.

Marlene Cochrane

Executive Coordinator | Deputy Minister’s Office
Ministry of Energy, Mines and Petroleum Resources
Victoria | British Columbia

Phone (778) 698 7254

From: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

Sent: Tuesday, April 3, 2018 12:40 PM

To: Cochrane, Marlene EMPR:EX

Subject: FW: april 16th lunch with crystal smith

HI Marlene,
Did we confirm a prebreif for this meeting? Could 11:45 work ?

Let me know
Thanks

Kate Duncan

Administrative Coordinator to the Honourable Michelle Mungall
Minister of Energy Mines and Petroleum Resources

T: 250-387-2201
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E: kate.duncan@gov.bc.ca

From: Hill, Robert EMPR:EX

Sent: Wednesday, March 28, 2018 4:45 PM
To: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

Cc: McNish, James EMPR:EX

Subject: april 16th lunch with crystal smith

Hi.

The prebrief for the meeting/luncheon is at 11AM. Can we find a way to make the QP practice at 11AM and move the prebrief

to right before LUNCH?

QP Practice can be from 11 to 1130, then a break for 15 min then the prebrief from 11:45 to 12. Then she can meet them for

lunch.

Can you reach out to Marlene about WHO the pre-brief will be with? I Imagine Simon Coley.

Thanks

Robert (Rob) Hill | Executive Assistant to the Honourable Michelle Mungall | Minister of Energy, Mines and

Petroleum Resources | C $-22 | E: Robert.Hill@gov.bc.ca

In British Columbia, the Office of the Registrar of Lobbyists is responsible for monitoring and enforcing compliance with the Lobbyists
Registration Act. To ensure that you are in compliance with the registration requirements for lobbyists under the Act please contact the

Office of the Registrar of Lobbyists at: https,//www.lobbyistsregistrar.bc.ca/
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Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Hello Minister,

The weekly binder is ready and in the folder Weekly Binder 2018.

Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX
April 6, 2018 12:07 PM
Mungall, Michelle EMPR:EX
Weekly Binder

IT has not recovered the older files yet, but hopefully soon.

Thanks

Kate Duncan

Administrative Coordinator to the Honourable Michelle Mungall
Minister of Energy Mines and Petroleum Resources

T:250-387-2201
E: kate.duncan@gov.bc.ca
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Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Good Morning,

The Minister is unable to attend ELUC this morning. Can we please request leave for today.

Please let me know ASAP.
Thanks

Kate Duncan

Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

April 9, 2018 9:11 AM

Roberts, Connie A IRR:EX; Demelo, Paula IRR:EX
ELUC

Administrative Coordinator to the Honourable Michelle Mungall
Minister of Energy Mines and Petroleum Resources

T:250-387-2201
E: kate.duncan@gov.bc.ca
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Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

From: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

Sent: April 9, 2018 4:37 PM

To: Cochrane, Marlene EMPR:EX
Subject: RE: Update: Attendees for Meetings
Hi Marlene,

Thanks for this! For the meeting tomorrow having all three will be good.

Thanks

Kate Duncan

Administrative Coordinator to the Honourable Michelle Mungall
Minister of Energy Mines and Petroleum Resources

T: 250-387-2201

E: kate.duncan@gov.bc.ca

From: Cochrane, Marlene EMPR:EX
Sent: Monday, April 9, 2018 4:24 PM
To: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

Subject: Update: Attendees for Meetings

Hi Kate. Below are some updates on the attendees for upcoming meetings:

April 10: 9:00 Nathaniel Amann-Blake will attend Roundtable in person; Peter Robb will be calling in.
April 10: 3:15 | have Dave, Simon and Les attending both the pre-brief and the meeting. Can you please let me know if

that is correct?

April 11: 9:15 Chris Trumpy will be supporting Minister at Cabinets 12 s.13

s.12,5.13
April 12: 2:00 Dave is not attending the Chargepoint meeting; just Les.

April 17: 3:30 Paul Wieringa is attending the Site C briefing instead of Katherine Rowe.
April 18: 3:00 Dave and Fraser are not able to attend the Continuity of Govt meeting; Wes Boyd, ADM, will attend.

Thanks, Kate.

Marlene Cochrane

Executive Coordinator | Deputy Minister’s Office
Ministry of Energy, Mines and Petroleum Resources
Victoria | British Columbia

Phone (778) 698 7254
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Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

From: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

Sent: April 10, 2018 4:08 PM

To: McLaren, Chris PREM:EX

Subject: RE: REQUESTING INFO Re: Meeting with Nisga'a Lisims
Hello,

Minister Mungall does not have a meeting set up with them on the 16". From my records | cannot see a request from
them at all so | do not have any correspondence with them. We would be happy to meet with them but as | said | do not
have a request at this time.

Sorry

Kate Duncan

Administrative Coordinator to the Honourable Michelle Mungall
Minister of Energy Mines and Petroleum Resources

T: 250-387-2201

E: kate.duncan@gov.bc.ca

From: McLaren, Chris PREM:EX

Sent: Tuesday, April 10, 2018 1:39 PM

To: Roberts, Connie A IRR:EX; Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

Cc: Demelo, Paula IRR:EX

Subject: REQUESTING INFO Re: Meeting with Nisga'a Lisims

Hello Paula (Connie) and Kate,

Could you please advise if your minister has a meeting with this FN organization on April 16 as relayed below.

If not, could you please let me know when a meeting will take place or update me on your recent correspondence
regarding this request.

Thank you for your kind assistance with this request at your earliest convenience.

Cheers,

Chris

Chris McLaren
Scheduling Officer | Office of the Premier | T: 250 —387-1806 | E: chris.mclaren@gov.bc.ca

From: Collier Azak

Sent: Wednesday, April 4, 2018 5:00 PM

To: 'evan.brown@gov.bc.ca' <evan.brown@gov.bc.ca>

Cc: Roberta Clayton <robertac@nisgaa.net>; Margaret Rosling (mrosling@arlaw.ca)
<mrosling@arlaw.ca>

Subject: Request to email Evan Brown, PO

Dear Evan,
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I received your business card from one of our Executive Officers, Corinne McKay, who attended the
meeting with the Premier last week. Corinne indicated that | could contact you to follow up on the
Premier’s discussion with members of Nisga’a Lisims Government at the Terrace meeting. | had asked
our general counsel, Margaret Rosling, to follow up and your administrative assistant gave her this
address for further correspondence.

Nisga’a Lisims Government is requesting a meeting with the Premier, Minister Mungall and Minister
Fraser to follow up on our discussions last September at the First Nations Gathering concerning
potential LNG development in the Nass Area and the steps that are necessary to close the pending land
transaction at Nasoga Gulf. Of course, we would be pleased if other members of the Cabinet and
senior staff are able to attend as well.

We have identified April 16 as a date the NLG senior government representatives are available and are
hoping that this date can work for the Premier and his Cabinet colleagues. We understand that the
Legislature is in session on that date and are planning to travel to Victoria for the meeting so that it
does not interfere with duties in the House.

Minister Donaldson has recently corresponded with us as well, seeking a meeting to discuss issues that
have arisen as a result of the recent amendments to regulations relating to grizzly bear hunting. We
have also advised Minister Donaldson that April 16 is our preferred date.

Travelling to Victoria for Nisga’a Lisims Government that day will be:

Eva Clayton, President

Brian Tait, Chairperson

Corinne McKay, Secretary Treasurer

Margaret Rosling, Aldridge + Rosling, General Counsel to NLG

Myself

Thank you for your attention to this matter. | look forward to hearing from you.

Regards,

Collier Azak
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Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Dear Charlotte Connor,

Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

April 10, 2018 4:26 PM
‘charlotte.connor@olympicinternational.com'
Municipal Commitment to Zero Carbon Emissions

On behalf of the Honourable Michelle Mungall, Minister of Energy, Mines and Petroleum Resources, I'd like to thank
you for your email, dated November 20, 2017. | apologize for the delay in response.

Unfortunately, Minister Mungall is not able to meet at this time but has referred your request to the Deputy Minister’s
office. If you could please reach out to Brigitte Fitzpatrick at Brigitte.Fitzpatrick@gov.bc.ca she would be happy to
schedule a meeting, as we are interested in discussing electrification opportunities.

Kind Regards,

Kate Duncan

Administrative Coordinator to the Honourable Michelle Mungall
Minister of Energy Mines and Petroleum Resources

T:250-387-2201
E: kate.duncan@gov.bc.ca
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Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

From: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

Sent: April 12,2018 9:39 AM

To: EMPR Correspondence EMPR:EX
Subject: RE: Scan From <Device Name>

Yes please info/File

Kate Duncan

Administrative Coordinator to the Honourable Michelle Mungall

Minister of Energy Mines and Petroleum Resources
T:250-387-2201
E: kate.duncan@gov.bc.ca

From: EMPR Correspondence EMPR:EX
Sent: Thursday, April 12, 2018 9:28 AM
To: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

Subject: FW: Scan From <Device Name>

Hi Kate,

This one here Janet and | discussed and believe that it does not warrant a response. The authors are not asking any
specific questions, just making statements and this would not be something we’d typically assign for Ministry staff to
respond to (this assighment was marked as a Direct Response). The letter also addresses the Premier but there is no

indication that this was actually received by the PO.
Please let me know and | will have this info/filed.

Thanks,

Melissa Westaff

A/Team Lead, Correspondence

Corporate Initiatives Branch

Ministry of Energy, Mines and Petroleum Resources
Ph: 778-698-1426

From: KDUNCAN [mailto:Kate.Duncan@gov.bc.ca]
Sent: Wednesday, April 11, 2018 11:10 AM

To: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

Subject: Scan From <Device Name>
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Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

From: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

Sent: April 16, 2018 3:55 PM

To: Brown, Dawn A PREM:EX

Subject: RE: Attendance confirmation for ELUC meeting April 23, 2018

Minister Mungall will be in attendence

Kate Duncan

Administrative Coordinator to the Honourable Michelle Mungall
Minister of Energy Mines and Petroleum Resources
T:250-387-2201

E: kate.duncan@gov.bc.ca

From: Brown, Dawn A PREM:EX

Sent: Monday, April 16, 2018 12:10 PM

To: Beale, William TRAN:EX; Brown, Dawn A PREM:EX; Chandler, Alex FIN:EX; Chapotelle, Jacqueline TRAN:EX; Clark,
Layne PREM:EX; Demelo, Paula IRR:EX; Drew, Ashley ENV:EX; Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX; Finkel, Paul PREM:EX; Higgins,
Keira PREM:EX; Jackson, Lindsey B TRAN:EX; Johnson, Lisa E AGRI:EX; Kennedy, Christine PREM:EX; Kinnear, Lindsay
PREM:EX; Loubert, Danny PREM:EX; Massy, Michelle E PREM:EX; Moran, Roseanne LASS:EX; Mulloy, Eleanor PREM:EX;
Nash, Amber PREM:EX; Neilson, Kirsten ENV:EX; Papadopoulos, James TRAN:EX; Purdy, Sandra FLNR:EX; Roberts,
Connie A IRR:EX; Scambler, Teresa LASS:EX; Scott, Samantha LASS:EX; Silverio, Lisa FLNR:EX; Szabo, Maria PREM:EX
Cc: Brown, Dawn A PREM:EX; Colins, Tracey L PREM:EX; Gervais, Monica PREM:EX; Hanna, Jean L PREM:EX; Kinnear,
Lindsay PREM:EX; Klus, Arianna PREM:EX; Kovacs, Teresa PREM:EX; Lennox, Brenda PREM:EX; Massy, Michelle E
PREM:EX; McCartney, Angela PREM:EX; Powell, Charlotte PREM:EX; Prisiak, Lisa PREM:EX

Subject: Attendance confirmation for ELUC meeting April 23, 2018

Importance: High

Good afternoon,

Please confirm the attendance of your Minister/Official by responding to this email asap.

If requesting leave, please contact Connie Roberts, and CC: Paul Finkel, and myself for the attendance survey.

ELUC
Monday, April 23, 2018

10:00 a.m. — 12:00 p.m.
s.15

Thank you,

Dawn A. Brown

Cabinet Operationsl Office of the Premier

Room 033| 617 Government Street, Victoria, B.C. | VBW 9V 1
Ph: 250.387.5553 / Cell: 778.584.0197
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Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

From: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

Sent: April 16, 2018 4:20 PM

To: McLaren, Chris PREM:EX

Subject: RE: REQUIRED Re: Champions Table - April 18

Minister Mungall will be in attendance.

Kate Duncan

Administrative Coordinator to the Honourable Michelle Mungall
Minister of Energy Mines and Petroleum Resources
T:250-387-2201

E: kate.duncan@gov.bc.ca

From: McLaren, Chris PREM:EX

Sent: Monday, April 16, 2018 3:58 PM

To: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

Subject: REQUIRED Re: Champions Table - April 18
Importance: High

Hello Kate,

Please advise on this required attendance by your minister to this meeting of business leaders and FN representatives.
Your DM is also invited and will be notified by Don Wright's office as well.

Attached is a draft agenda for your minister’s review.

I look forward to your confirmation.

Cheers,

Chris

C_h.r_is I‘\ﬂcL-a'réh e
Scheduling Officer | Office of the Premier | T: 250 — 387-1806 | E: chris.mclaren@gov.bc.ca

From: McLaren, Chris PREM:EX

Sent: Friday, April 13, 2018 3:44 PM

To: Flesh, Cindy AEST:EX; Nanninga, Tanera AG:EX; Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX; Neilson, Kirsten ENV:EX; Roberts, Connie A
IRR:EX; Reid, Heidi FIN:EX; Silverio, Lisa FLNR:EX

Cc: Bain, Don PREM:EX

Subject: REQUESTING Re: Champions Table - April 18

Importance: High

Hello all,

Please be advised that your ministers are invited to attend “The Champions Table” with the Premier on Wednesday,
April 18 from 3 —5 pm irs.15

I have attached the list of attendees for your information. An agenda will be coming shortly.

This is a meeting with Business and First Nation Leaders.

We would also like to invite the following DMs; Richard Fyke, Dave Nikolejsin, Kevin Jardine, Doug Caul, Lori Wanamaker
and Tim Sheldan.

Your DMs can contact Don Wright's office for any further information.

1
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Please let me know if your minister will be attending at your earliest convenience.
Thank you,
Chris

Chris McLaren
Scheduling Officer | Office of the Premier | T: 250 —387-1806 | E: chris.mclaren@gov.bc.ca
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Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

From: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX
Sent: April 17,2018 8:32 AM

To: Cochrane, Marlene EMPR:EX
Subject: Women in WOrkcamps

Hi Marlene,

I have made this meeting actually start at 11:10. The Minister has to make a phone call and | could only fit it in at 11am.
Just thought | should pass this along.
Thanks

Kate Duncan

Administrative Coordinator to the Honourable Michelle Mungall
Minister of Energy Mines and Petroleum Resources

T: 250-387-2201

E: kate.duncan@gov.bc.ca
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Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

From: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

Sent: April 17,2018 3:43 PM

To: Nanninga, Tanera AG:EX
Subject: RE: Meeting request - April 17

Minister Mungall is confirmed to attend at 5:15
Thanks

Kate Duncan

Administrative Coordinator to the Honourable Michelle Mungall
Minister of Energy Mines and Petroleum Resources

T: 250-387-2201

E: kate.duncan@gov.bc.ca

From: Nanninga, Tanera AG:EX

Sent: Tuesday, April 17, 2018 3:42 PM
To: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

Subject: RE: Meeting request - April 17

Hi Kate,
There will be no materials for this meeting. Is your Minister confirmed to attend?

Thank you,

Tanera Nanninga

Administrative Coordinator to the Honourable David Eby, QC

Attorney General and Minister responsible for Liquor, Gaming, and ICBC
Phone: (250-387-1866)

From: Nanninga, Tanera AG:EX

Sent: Thursday, April 12, 2018 4:25 PM
To: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

Subject: RE: Meeting request - April 17

| think so....our MA is checking with our ADM’s office on status. | will keep you posted©

Cheers,

Tanera Nanninga
Administrative Coordinator to the Honourable David Eby, QC
Attorney General and Minister responsible for Liquor, Gaming, and ICBC

1
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Phone: (250-387-1866)

From: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

Sent: Thursday, April 12, 2018 3:58 PM
To: Nanninga, Tanera AG:EX

Subject: RE: Meeting request - April 17

Were you receiving materials though?

Kate Duncan

Administrative Coordinator to the Honourable Michelle Mungall
Minister of Energy Mines and Petroleum Resources

T: 250-387-2201

E: kate.duncan@gov.bc.ca

From: Nanninga, Tanera AG:EX

Sent: Thursday, April 12, 2018 3:51 PM
To: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

Subject: RE: Meeting request - April 17

Hi Kate....no he is not getting a pre-brief...but as of 45 minutes ago.... this meeting has now been moved to 5:15pm on
the 17th, as PJH has requested to meet with MDE from 4:30-5:15 :S. My apologies!

Thank you,

Tanera Nanninga
Administrative Coordinator to the Honourable David Eby, QC

Attorney General and Minister responsible for Liquor, Gaming, and ICBC

Phone: (250-387-1866)

From: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

Sent: Thursday, April 12, 2018 2:49 PM
To: Nanninga, Tanera AG:EX

Subject: RE: Meeting request - April 17

HI Tanera,

Was Minister Eby getting a pre-brief for this meeting?

Kate Duncan

Administrative Coordinator to the Honourable Michelle Mungall
Minister of Energy Mines and Petroleum Resources
T:250-387-2201

E: kate.duncan@gov.bc.ca
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From: Nanninga, Tanera AG:EX

Sent: Wednesday, March 28, 2018 11:15 AM
To: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

Subject: RE: Meeting request - April 17

Thank you Kate....will anyone be attending with your Minister?

Thank you,

Tanera Nanninga

Administrative Coordinator to the Honourable David Eby, QC

Attorney General and Minister responsible for Liquor, Gaming, and ICBC
Phone: (250-387-1866)

From: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

Sent: Wednesday, March 28, 2018 10:45 AM
To: Nanninga, Tanera AG:EX

Subject: FW: Meeting request - April 17

Thanks Tanera!
I will place this in the Minister’s calendar, if there are any notes please forward them.

Thanks

Kate Duncan

Administrative Coordinator to the Honourable Michelle Mungall
Minister of Energy Mines and Petroleum Resources
T:250-387-2201

E: kate.duncan@gov.bc.ca

From: Nanninga, Tanera AG:EX

Sent: Wednesday, March 28, 2018 10:30 AM
To: Hill, Robert EMPR:EX

Subject: RE: Meeting request - April 17

Good morning Rob,

Minister Mungall and her MA are welcome to join our meeting on the 17" at 4:30pm in $.19
who the attendees will.

Best regards,

. Please let me know
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Tanera Nanninga

Administrative Coordinator to the Honourable David Eby, QC

Attorney General and Minister responsible for Liquor, Gaming, and ICBC
Phone: (250-387-1866)

From: Hill, Robert EMPR:EX

Sent: Tuesday, March 27, 2018 12:36 PM

To: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

Cc: Nanninga, Tanera AG:EX; Arora, Jasleen AG:EX
Subject: FW: Meeting request - April 17
Importance: High

Hi Kate,
Labatt Creston Brewery is in Victoria on April 17" and | believe meeting with Minister David Eby at 430PM.

I've included Minister Eby’s AC and EA on this email — Jasleen and Tanera, hoping that one of you can inquire as to if Minister

Mungall can be in that meeting too.

Kate, the Minister has agreed to do the meeting. If we are unable to meet with the group and Minister Eby, we should set up

our own meeting time.

Thanks kindly

Robert (Rob) Hill | Executive Assistant to the Honourable Michelle Mungall | Minister of Energy, Mines and

Petroleum Resources | C:$-22 ' | E: Robert.Hill@gov.bc.ca

In British Columbia, the Office of the Registrar of Lobbyists is responsible for monitoring and enforcing compliance with the Lobbyists
Registration Act. To ensure that you are in compliance with the registration requirements for lobbyists under the Act please conract the

Office of the Registrar of Lobbyists at: hitps.//www.lobbyistsregistrar.bc.ca/

From: Chandler, Warren [mailto:Warren.Chandler@labatt.com]
Sent: Tuesday, March 27, 2018 8:39 AM

To: Minister, EMPR EMPR:EX

Subject: Meeting request - April 17

Good morning,
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As the MLA for the Creston area, which is the location for our Creson brewery, we would enjoy the opportunity to meet
with Hon. Michelle Mungall to discuss our brewery operations, recent operational changes at the brewery, and build a
relationship with the Minister.

We will be in Victoria on April 17 meeting with Minister Eby as well, so if Hon. Mungall might have some time available
to meet with us while we are there it would be very much appreciated.

Sincerely,

Warren Chandler | Sr. Manager, Industry & Government Affairs
Labatt Brewing Company Limited
M (403) 978-6505
warren.chandler@labatt.com
L]

Labatt

Labatt Brewing Company Limited - Email Disclaimer: http://www.ab-inbev.com/email-disclaimer.html

28 of 35



Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

From: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

Sent: April 18,2018 11:06 AM

To: '‘Ann English CEO and Registrar'

Subject: RE: Meeting Request - Engineers and Geoscientists BC

Dear Ann English,

On behalf of the Honourable Michelle Mungall, Minister of Energy, Mines and Petroleum Resources, I'd like to thank
you for the invitation to meet.

Unfortunately, Minister Mungall is not able to attend due to prior commitments. Please accept the Minister's regrets
and her best wishes for a successful event.

Thank you again for the invitation.

Kind Regards,

Kate Duncan

Administrative Coordinator to the Honourable Michelle Mungall
Minister of Energy Mines and Petroleum Resources

T: 250-387-2201

E: kate.duncan@gov.bc.ca

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The above message contains confidential information intended for a specified individual and purpose. The information is private and
protected by law. Any copying or disclosure of this transmission by anyone other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please
notify the sender immediately and delete this message and any attachments from your system. Thank you.

From: Ann English CEO and Registrar [mailto:ceo@egbc.ca]
Sent: Thursday, February 15, 2018 11:00 AM

To: Minister, EMPR EMPR:EX

Subject: Meeting Request - Engineers and Geoscientists BC

Dear Minister Mungall:
I am writing on behalf of Engineers and Geoscientists BC to request a meeting to discuss how we are supporting your
government’s priorities and opportunities to better collaborate with your Ministry. We would welcome the opportunity
to meet with you in Victoria or Vancouver at a time that is convenient for you.
As you are aware, Engineers and Geoscientists BC (formerly known as APEGBC) administers the Engineers and
Geoscientists Act which regulates the practice of professional engineering and professional geoscience in BC. We have a
clear mandate to uphold and protect the public interest by setting and maintaining high academic, experience and
professional practice standards. We are one of the largest regulatory bodies in BC with 34,000 members who work in
every corner of the province. When we meet we would also like to brief you on changes we feel would improve our
regulatory framework that would allow us to ensure we are able to properly fulfil our mandate to protect the public
interest.
Engineers and geoscientists play a key role in the economy and we are a committed partner of the BC Government. We
support many of your priorities in a number of fundamental ways, for example:

¢ Helping make BC schools seismically safe by providing expert advice to the Ministry of Education since 2004;

e Supporting labour mobility through innovative partnerships that help internationally-trained professionals

integrate into BC.
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¢ Developing practice guidelines for Legislated Flood Hazards and Risk Assessments to help manage our changing
climate.
e Providing support to the Ministry of Forests, Lands, Natural Resource Operations by assisting with guidelines for
forest resource roads; and
e Supporting the province’s many infrastructure projects through the work of our members.
If | can offer any additional information, or answer any questions that you or your staff may have, please don’t hesitate
to contact me.
I look forward to your reply.
Sincerely,
Ann
Ann English, P.Eng. | CEO & Registrar

Engineers and Geoscientists British Columbia
200 - 4010 Regent Street, Burnaby, BC, V5C 6N2
Tel: 604.412.4850 | Toll-Free: 1.888.430.8035 ext. 4850 | Web: egbc.ca

APEGBC is now Engineers and Geoscientists BC. Please update your address book and add egbc.ca to your Safe
Senders list to ensure receipt of our emails.

The information in this email and any attachments are for the intended recipient(s) only and may be confidential. Any
unauthorized use is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, or are not an intended recipient, please
notify the sender and delete or destroy all copies immediately.
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Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

From: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX
Sent: April 18,2018 4:11 PM
To: '‘Reservations’
Subject: RE: 5.15

Yes Please,

Thanks

Kate Duncan

Administrative Coordinator to the Honourable Michelle Mungall
Minister of Energy Mines and Petroleum Resources

T: 250-387-2201

E: kate.duncan@gov.bc.ca

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The above message contains confidential information intended for a specified individual and purpose. The information is private and
protected by law. Any copying or disclosure of this transmission by anyone other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please
notify the sender immediately and delete this message and any attachments from your system. Thank you.

From: Reservations [mailto:reservations@leg.bc.ca]
Sent: Wednesday, April 18, 2018 4:10 PM

To: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

Subject: RE: 5 .15

No buts.15 is. Would you like that room instead?

From: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX [mailto:Kate.Duncan@gov.bc.ca]
Sent: Wednesday, April 18, 2018 4:07 PM

To: Reservations <reservations@leg.bc.ca>

Subject: 5 15

Importance: High

Hello,
Isthes.15 available tomorrow at 1:157?

Kate Duncan

Administrative Coordinator to the Honourable Michelle Mungall
Minister of Energy Mines and Petroleum Resources

T: 250-387-2201

E: kate.duncan@gov.bc.ca

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The above message contains confidential information intended for a specified individual and purpose. The information is private and
protected by law. Any copying or disclosure of this transmission by anyone other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please
notify the sender immediately and delete this message and any attachments from your system. Thank you.
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Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

From: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

Sent: April 19, 2018 2:31 PM

To: De Champlain, Rhonda EMPR:EX

Subject: RE: For Minister's E-binder and calendar please - ELUC April 23 $.12,5.13
s.12,5.13

Individual would be appreciated
Thanks

Kate Duncan

Administrative Coordinator to the Honourable Michelle Mungall
Minister of Energy Mines and Petroleum Resources
T:250-387-2201

E: kate.duncan@gov.bc.ca

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The above message contains confidential information intended for a specified individual and purpose. The information is private and
protected by law. Any copying or disclosure of this transmission by anyone other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please
notify the sender immediately and delete this message and any attachments from your system. Thank you.

From: De Champlain, Rhonda EMPR:EX

Sent: Thursday, April 19, 2018 2:29 PM

To: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

Subject: RE: For Minister's E-binder and calendar please - ELUC April 235.12,5.13

Hello,
Certainly, do you want one PDF with all three documents or just individual PDFs of the power points.

Rhonda

From: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

Sent: Thursday, April 19, 2018 2:28 PM

To: De Champlain, Rhonda EMPR:EX

Subject: RE: For Minister's E-binder and calendar please - ELUC April 23 -$-12,8.13

Hi Rhonda,
Could you provide the Powerpoints in PDF format?
Thanks

Kate Duncan

Administrative Coordinator to the Honourable Michelle Mungall
Minister of Energy Mines and Petroleum Resources

T: 250-387-2201
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E: kate.duncan@gov.bc.ca

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The above message contains confidential information intended for a specified individual and purpose. The information is private and
protected by law. Any copying or disclosure of this transmission by anyone other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please

notify the sender immediately and delete this message and any attachments from your system. Thank you.

From: De Champlain, Rhonda EMPR:EX

Sent: Wednesday, April 18, 2018 5:17 PM

To: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX; Sanderson, Melissa EMPR:EX; McNish, James EMPR:EX
Cc: De Champlain, Rhonda EMPR:EX

Subject: For Minister's E-binder and calendar please - ELUC April 23 §.12,5.13

For Minister’s e-binder and calendar please.

Attached is the final package forthe s 12.5.13

Presentation power point

Minister signed (both) final Cabinet Submission (includes communications plan)

Appendix 1 to the Cabinet Submission (also a power point)

Item is scheduled for ELUC on April 23.

Speaking notes (joint with Environment) are being prepared and will be sent as soon as possible.

Ines Piccinino, ADM will attend ELUC to support the Minister for this item.
Please let me know if you require anything further.

Thank you.

Rhonda De Champlain

Director

Cabinet and Legislative Initiatives

Deputy Minister’s Office

Ministry of Energy, Mines and
Petroleum Resources

(778) 698-7188
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Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

From: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

Sent: April 20, 2018 7:49 AM

To: Security, Legislative E LASS:EX (Security@leg.bc.ca)
Subject: Richard Dunn

Good Morning,

Richard Dunn from Encana is coming today to have a meeting. Please issue you him a security pass and direct him to our
office in 5.1

Thanks

Kate Duncan
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Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

From: Duncan, Kate EMPR:EX

Sent: April 23,2018 1:23 PM

To: Cochrane, Marlene EMPR:EX (Marlene.Cochrane@gov.bc.ca)
Subject: Citizens Climate Lobby

Attachments: FW: Citizens' Climate Lobby Meeting Request

Hello,

We are going forward with a meeting on May 7" with Citizens Climate Lobby. Hoping for a brief on the same day at
3pm.

Let me know
Thanks

Kate Duncan

Administrative Coordinator to the Honourable Michelle Mungall
Minister of Energy Mines and Petroleum Resources

T: 250-387-2201

E: kate.duncan@gov.bc.ca

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The above message contains confidential information intended for a specified individual and purpose. The information is private and
protected by law, Any copying or disclosure of this transmission by anyone other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please
notify the sender immediately and delete this message and any attachments from your system. Thank you.
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